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As a citizen of oregon that has a love for the outdoors and activities done in such 

place. As well as carrying a firearm for self defense for me and my family, that 

includes three small children. I strongly oppose this bill and feel suffocated by the 

erosion of my rights and those of my children. This bill makes it unnecessarily difficult 

to obtain and carry firearms already owned or for future purchase. I have lawfully 

owned and carried a firearm from the age of 21. This bill would instantly make me 

unable to carry my standard capacity magazines that are used in my everyday 

firearm. I have invested hard earned money made in this state, that is taxed to then 

turn around and rip my rights away from me. I then would have to spend even more 

money to purchase a limited firearm to comply with this bill. I love this state for its 

beauty and opportunity for adventure, but I feel like I am as well as many others 

getting stepped on by overreach of the local government. This bill like others that 

have restricted firearms have done nothing to show a reduction in crime. It is sad that 

this state is feeling less like home. Thank you for hearing my words and taking them 

in consideration. 


